
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3    Week 9   20th September, 2018   
 

TERM 3 
 
Week 9 
Friday 21st September  

Netball Presentation 
 

Week 10 
Wednesday 26th September 

Band at Festival of Music 
Thursday 27th September 

Choir at Festival of Music 
Friday 28th September 

Last day of Term 
Early Dismissal 2:15 

Term 4 
Week 1 
Monday 15th October 

School Returns 

 

Assembly Roster 
Week 9 No Assembly 
Week 10 Whole School 

Assembly @ 9:45 
 
 

 

From the Leadership Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, 

We have had some entrepreneurs in the making 
this week, with Rooms 33 and 34 running their 
small business stalls in the school gym on 
Tuesday and Wednesday.  

Throughout this term the two classes have been 
developing and planning their businesses.  The 
aim was for them to produce a product that can 
be sold to the students in our school.  Each 
group have had to come up with a product, 
develop a business plan, survey their target 
audience, find investors, organise their finances 
and advertise their business and product.  

The learning and collaboration that has gone into 
this project is immense and the outcome 
witnessed has been fantastic.  The gym was 
packed and buzzing as students lined up to 
purchase a number of products made or 
developed by the students.  The students will 
now be working out what profits have been 
made to pay back any investors or donate the 
money to charity.  

Thank you to all those teachers, students and 
parents who contributed to this process and 
ƘŀǾŜ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƘŜ ά{Ƴŀƭƭ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ {ǘŀƭƭǎέ ŀ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ 
Well done to the students of Room 33 and 34 for 
all their hard work and learning to produce such 
a fabulous couple  
of sale days.  

Emily Huzzell 

 

 

 

2019 STUDENT ENROLMENT REMINDER 
If you have a child that will be 5 years old by May 1 in 2019, they are eligible to start school 
on the first day of Term 1 2019, Tuesday 29

th
 January. 

To begin to plan for 2019 we would like to have as many enrolment forms in as early 
as possible.   

If you know of anyone who is considering enrolling their child at East Para in either 2019 or 
2020 please invite them to contact the school to discuss their requirements and/or to have a 
look at what we have to offer.  

If you are already a member of the East Para School Community and have a younger child who will 

turn 5 in 2019, 2020 or 2021, please see Sue or Linda in the office for an enrolment form.   

 

 



ROOMS 25 & 26 @ ROAD SAFETY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our students from Rooms 25 and 

26 were testing their Road Safety 

skills this week.  It was a beautiful 

sunny day and the children enjoyed 

their bus trip into the Road Safety 

Centre in the City.  After a talk from 

the Police Officer they were off 

ready to ride.  We had a wonderful 

day and the children learnt some 

great new skills. 


